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Dear advocates

Starting from today 08/09/2014  the hearings of the
Chamber of Advocates will be broadcasted  online in the
site www.advocates.am.

  Only advocates can follow the broadcasting of the
hearing  after  entering their own page  through clicking
the screen “Online broadcasting of Board hearings”.

You can find information in the appendix “Council
agendas” in the section “library” of the website
www.advocates.am.

For entering your own page  you should  enter your  name
and surname  in English  and the  division with a point in
the first column  of the part “log in” which is on the top of
the main page. For example Mane Karapetyan -
mane.karapetyan  (if there is another advocate with the
same name and surname in this case you should contact
with the administrator of the Chamber).After it you should
enter the “ password” . The first password will be sent you
by e-mail and after entering the system will demand you
to enter a new password.

The advocates who have already changed their password
will not need new changes anymore.

For questions please call  advocate Apetnak Poghosyan
093-739-373.Karine Ghumashyan 094-88-81-50,or The
Chamber of Advocates of the RA  Nonna Hambardzumyan
(010) 60-07-01։

Best regards

The Chief of Staff of the Chamber of Advocates of the RA

Mane Karapetyan

 

 BACK $(window).load(function(){ if(typeof $(".fb_comments_count").html() != "undefined" &&
parseInt($(".fb_comments_count").html()) != 1){ updateCommentsCount(window.location.href); } })

http://www.advocates.am/
http://www.advocates.am/

